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April 2019 

 
 

 Dear Valued Customers 

 Saison Information Systems Co., Ltd.  

HULFT Division 

 

 

Notice of Maintenance: myHULFT 

 
Thank you for your continued use of HULFT products.   
We will be conducting the system maintenance of myHULFT and HULFT.com in the following 

schedule. We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience and understanding 

in advance. 

 
1. Schedule:  

April 27, 2019 (Saturday), 1:00 a.m. – 9:00 p.m. (JST) 

 

2. Scope of Impact: 

Following sites will not be available during the maintenance. 

・myHULFT 

 ⇒ http://my.hulft.com/ 

 

3. Inquiries regarding this notice: 

 HULFT Division  E-mail: info@hulft.com 

 


